BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Special meeting of January 15, 1964

Members present were R. Delannoy, Sr.

B. Biron

R. Richard

H. Richardson

J. Dalpe

The meeting was called to order at 8:00 P.M. to discuss the Sub-division known as "BALD HILL ESTATES".

Mr. Adams appeared to discuss the possible contamination of a water hole on his property, where his property abutts the sub division.

If the Planning Board approves this subdivision the Board of Health will be notified to pay particular attention to possible contmination of said water hole from drainage from Lots # 58 & 59.

The Chairman R. Delannoy stated that he would contact Mr. Kaitz for a 30 day extension on this subdivision and also to set up a special meeting to discuss a playground area, within the subdivision.

It was voted "Unanimously" to hold a "PUBLIC HEARING" on Thursday Feb. 6, 1964 at 8:00 P.M. on the "Definitive Plan" of "EVERGREEN ESTATES".

The meeting adjourned at 9:05 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Joseph A. Menendez, Clerk

Approved as read: